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Wet weather has slowed progress
with the containers, but the latest

estimate is for delivery to take place
within the next four weeks.

 

The good news is that North Yorkshire Building Control
have now given full approval for our plans to create an

environmentally friendly, energy efficient building. 
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The containers have been
around the world several

times, and will now become
the repurposed shell of the

community shed.   

The walls and ceiling will contain sheep’s wool slabs.  
Great for thermal and sound insulation, as well as being

fire resistant, non-toxic, and pleasant to work with. 

‘A few of the Green Bits’‘A few of the Green Bits’

Upcycled pallet wood will line some of the
internal walls, providing additional insulation,

as well as creating an interesting feature. 

A section of the roof will have
a sedum based, lightweight

green-roof system installed.   

The steel panels removed
as part of the conversion,

will be recycled. 



Other NewsOther News Our Indoor FUNdraising event is now
scheduled for Saturday 4th November  

Please see full details below
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